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News and Notes – Walden Academy 

We’ll be celebrating this 
Wednesday with our Book 
Character Parade. Please join us 
on the Main Campus at 8:15 AM 
for our parade in the play area in 
front of the classrooms. 
 
Next Monday is our next Good 
Morning Walden. We’ll be 
celebrating our Assertion 
students of the month.  
 
The Parish Hall is a polling 
location, so we will be changing 
our pick-up area to the play area 
in front of the classrooms on 

Director’s News 

Dear Parents 
To serve our families’ needs, we are 
opening up our afterschool program 
two days per week. The charge for 
two days per week will be 
$32.50/child. If you would like to sign 
up, please contact our front office.  

With Election Day coming up, here 
are some resources to help kids 
learn about the process: 

www.timeforkids.com/minisite/election-
2012 

www.congressforkids.net/Elections_index.ht
m  

http://tinyurl.com/9cs439k  

http://tinyurl.com/9uogxy5  

If you’re not receiving emails from us, 
you may need to check your 
Junk/Spam folder and add us to your 

Election Day (next Tuesday – 
November  6th). Please allow 
extra time that day for pick-
up. 
 
The students had a great time 
this past week with Boo-grams.  
Student council sponsored the 
fundraiser, which allowed 
students to write messages to 
their friends. Proceeds will 
benefit our student council.  
 
 

Go River Hawks! 

contacts list. If you’ve never 
received email from us, please 
send me an email at my email 
address in the box below to the 
left. I will make sure we have you 
on our contact list so you can be 
up-to-date. 

Do you “like” Walden on 
Facebook? You can find us at 
http://www.facebook.com/Walden
Academy. You’ll find updates 
about school events, photos, and 
more. You can also spread the 
word about Walden by clicking the 
“like” icon on our Walden website 
(www.waldenacademy.org).  

We are actively recruiting new 
students, so please help us 
spread the word about the 
wonderful things going on at our 
little school!  

 
 

 

School  D irector  Mele  Benz  

Administrat ive  Ass is tant  Yvette  Garcia  

(530)  361-6480  

Upcoming 
Events 

 10/29: Canned 
Food Drive 
begins 

 10/31: Book 
Character 
Parade @ 8:15 

 11/5: Good 
Morning Walden 
@ 8:15 

 11/9: Teacher 
Work Day – No 
School 

 11/12: Veteran’s 
Day – No School 

 
 

Walden CARES 

 

*Cooperation* 

*Assertion* 

*Responsibility & 

Respect* 

*Empathy* 

*Self-Control* 

 

 

 

Questions? 
mbenz@ 

waldenacademy.org 
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